
The Emscote and All Saints’ PTA Registered charity No. 1105107 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT PTA MEETING 

Emscote and All Saints’ Schools PTA  

March Newsletter 2020 

 
 

Welcome to our March newsletter. We are delighted to report on our successful fundraising events so far this year 

and that we are well on target for supporting all the extra and special activities planned for the children at both 

schools. Easter is a busy time in the PTA calendar with lots of events to look forward to, including the Easter tombola, 

All Saints’ disco, and Emscote Bingo. Please come along and enjoy them with your families while raising funds to 

support special events for children at both schools. If you are able to help out with any of our activities, big or small, 

we’d love to hear from you! 

Items for Emscote have a red title, items for All Saints’ have a green title and joint items are gold. 

Please note our new joint email address is: emscoteandallsaintspta@gmail.com 

REPORT ON FUNDRAISING SO FAR 

Thank you for all your support since September. The 
following funds raised will directly support all the children 
at both schools.  

Emscote Grandparents’ afternoon (£184) 
Christmas fayre (Emscote £1437, All Saints’ £866) 
All Saints’ disco (£306) 
Christmas raffle (joint £1068) 
Fireworks (joint £965) 
Stitkins label and Amazon Commission (£118) 
 

REPORT ON SPENDING SO FAR 

Some of the activities we’ve supported so far this year 
include:  

Emscote Christmas presents and party (£232) 
Emscote prizes (£30) 
All Saints’ Update of computer librarian (£1095) 
Class money, both schools (£1400) 

 
FUTURE SPENDING 

 
Emscote – £100 for a year 1 trip to Stratford upon Avon 
All Saints’ - £1095 to update the computer librarian 
system to be compatible with new computer updates. 
We have also agreed to support both schools with their 
ongoing work to update their computer hardware 
including new tablets for the children to use in lessons. 
 

EASTER EVENTS 

Dress Down Day at both schools - Friday 27th March. 
Children are invited to come to school dressed in their 
own clothes, in exchange for an Easter egg donation. 
These will be used for the Tombola and Bingo prizes.  
 

Easter Bingo at Emscote 
Friday 27th March (5.00pm – 7.00pm) 

Our ever-popular Easter bingo night is back! Doors open 

at 4.45pm for you to buy hot and cold food and 

refreshments before the games start. There will be adult 

and children’s games and a colouring competition for the 

children. We look forward to seeing you all there!  

 

Easter Egg Tombola 
Find us after school in the playground for a chance to 
win a delicious Easter Egg prize! 
 
Emscote - Wednesday 1st April 
All Saints - Thursday 2nd April  

 
WARWICK HALF MARATHON 

 
Thank you to everyone who signed up of behalf of the 

PTA. We will report on fundraising soon. 
 

100 CLUB WINNERS! 

Buy a number to be in with a chance of winning our 

monthly ‘lottery’ draw! You’ll also be helping to raise 

funds for both schools. Extra forms available from both 

receptions.  There are 6 months left this year.  Our 

recent winners are below.   

Nov: 1st Hannah Stephenson (£20), 2nd Michael 

Harwood (£13.50) 

Dec: 1st Merideth Pinder (£24), 2nd John Green (£10) 

Jan: 1st Claire Zani (£24), 2nd Isabella Robertson (£10) 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Running until Easter 

5p challenge 
 

Friday 27th March 

Dress down day – both schools 

Bring an Easter egg donation 
 

Friday 27th March, 5pm 

Easter Bingo – Emscote 

Doors open for refreshments 4:45pm 
 

Wednesday 1st  April, 3pm 

Easter Egg Tombola – Emscote 
 

Thursday 2nd April, 3:15pm 

Easter Egg Tombola – All Saints’ 

 

Monday 20th April, 7:00 – 8:30pm 

Next PTA meeting at All Saints’  

 

Friday 19th June 

Summer Fayre – All Saints’ 
 

Saturday 4th July 

Summer Fayre – Emscote 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 20th April, 7:00 – 8:30pm 

at All Saints’ Junior School 

Joint schools PTA meeting. All welcome.  

No pressure to commit, just come and see what we are 

about. We look forward to seeing you there. If you’d like to 

get in touch, or want to join our mailing list, please contact 

us on emscoteandallsaintspta@gmail.com 

 


